
St Neot Community Primary School and Nursery, Loveny Road, St Neot, Liskeard, Cornwall PL14 6NL       
Tel. 01579 320580                                               Email- secretary@st-neot.cornwall.sch.uk 

                        Headteacher: Sam Bowden              Chair to the Governors: Dorothy Tamblyn             
“A happy learning environment for all”                                  www.st-neot.cornwall.sch.uk   

Friday 4th May 2018 

NURSERY NEWS 

The letter sound next week is ‘p’ and we will be reading ‘Why 
Elephant has a Trunk’. 

If your child is still in nappies could you please make sure you 
provide nappy sacks and wipes as well as nappies, thank you.  

END OF DAY COLLECTION 

Could you please make sure you let us know if there are any 
changes to who is collecting your child at the end of the day.  

For safeguarding reasons we cannot let children go home 
with different people without specific instructions.  

ROYAL WEDDING TEA PARTY 

To celebrate the wedding of Prince 
Harry and Meghan Markle we will be 
having a tea party on the afternoon 
of Friday 18th May.  Could children 
please bring in a change of clothes 
in a carrier bag? We ask that they wear something smart, 
no jeans or t-shirts, as we will be inviting senior members 

of the community to join us. 

GDPR 

The school is prepared for the new GDPR legislation which 
comes into effect later this month.  Staff have been trained 
and an audit has taken place which shows us to be         
compliant.  There is a new fair processing notice which is 
available to see on the policy page of our website and will be 
distributed to all parents in September when the annual data 
collection takes place.  If you need any further information 
please ask at the school office.   

KEEPING CHILDREN SAFE ONLINE 

We have learned this week about a new resource to help 
keep your children safe online.  To sign up please go to 
https://system.gooseberryplanet.com/parent 

CONGRATULATIONS to Pippa who  
this week moved up to Level 3 for her  
swimming.  

CHANGE OF MENU 

Next week Tuesday and Thursday menus will be swapped.  
On Thursday 17th May Donna will be serving fish and chips 
or cheese and tomato quiche.  On Friday 18th May it will be  

beef burger in a bun or veggie burger.  

NO WOODWIND OR KEYBOARDS 

There will be no woodwind or keyboards on Thursday 
17th May.  
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